
CMSG Thorold Office Moving to St. Catharines, Ontario - September 2018 
 
On September 25th, 2018, the Guild’s Eastern Branch Head Office currently located 
in Thorold will be moving to the following location: 
 
CMSG Eastern Branch 
2A - 445 Eastchester Avenue 
St. Catharines, Ontario 
L2M  6S2 
 
New E-mail address:     cmsg.east@gmmc-cmsg.org 
 
No change in phone number or fax number. 


